




From:
To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing
Subject: Re: 525 Selby Ave License Application Notification
Date: Tuesday, September 23, 2025 10:50:56 PM

Hi again,

On Sunday 9/21, someone at this business was running heavy machinery in their patio area
from 5pm to after 10:30pm. It was audible throughout my home. 

This same machinery is running again tonight, beginning at 6:45pm. As of right now,
(10:47pm) they are still running this machinery. 

I would like to know what we can do about this and how to bring this up at the hearing. 

Thank you
 




